
Submitter: Jo Rossman 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2002 

March 19, 2023 

 

Chair Nosse, Vice-Chairs Goodwin and Nelson, and Members of the Committee 

 

I wish to express strong support for House Bill 2002.  Every individual has a 

fundamental right to make decisions about their reproductive health, including the 

right to use or refuse contraception, to continue a pregnancy, to gives birth or to 

terminate the individual’s pregnancy. 

 

Jo Rossman 


